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What’s New?

What’s New? is a weekly, electronic newsletter produced and distributed free of charge to the members and constituents of the American National Standards Institute (ANSI).  For a complete listing of ANSI news and events, please visit our website, ANSI Online. >>>



HEADLINES

A summary of this issue’s top stories…


ANSI Accreditation Program Gains International Recognition (November 5, 2007) 
Advancing the global notion of “one standard – one test – one mark of acceptance,” ANSI and the International Accreditation Forum have signed an agreement that brings worldwide recognition and acceptance to the Institute’s accreditation program for product certification bodies.
more...

Revised American National Standard Ensures Safety of Incandescent Light Bulbs (November 2, 2007) 
In an effort to ensure the safe operation of incandescent bulbs, the National Electrical Manufacturers Association recently published a revised American National Standard focused on safety specifications.
more...

New York State Assembly Seeks Update from ANSI on Hazardous Toys (November 1, 2007) 
Scott Cooper, ANSI vice president of government relations, addressed the Institute’s involvement in efforts to mitigate toy safety issues during a testimony before the New York State Assembly Standing Committee on Consumer Affairs and Protection – Subcommittee on Child Product Safety.
more...

Greening the Institute:  ANSI Launches New Sustainable Workplace Initiative (October 31, 2007) 
In an effort to reduce waste, save energy, and promote the sustainability of the workplace environment, the new ANSI Green Team will work to transform the Institute’s Washington, DC, and New York offices into more environmentally friendly spaces.
more...

Voluntary Standards Cover the Spectrum: from Electric Ranges to Continuing Education (October 30, 2007) 
The latest in ANSI’s ongoing series of standards snapshots takes a look at recently released standards for electric range performance and the quality of continuing education and training programs.
more...


Did You Know?
Did You Know? offers a quick look at the broad scope of activities underway within the ANSI Federation, highlighting the people and initiatives making waves in standardization.



PUBLIC POLICY


Federal Register notices of potential interest …

Standards and Trade Related Notices from the U.S. Federal Register, October 11–25, 2007
National Cooperative Research and Production Act Notices from the U.S. Federal Register, September 11–25, 2007



PUBLICATIONS

Take advantage of more great information…


Standards Action – November 2, 2007
The latest issue of ANSI’s key public review vehicle. 
2006-2007 Annual Report
The theme of this year’s annual report, today | tomorrow, speaks to ANSI’s commitment to enabling solutions that will support long term growth.

Check out our other publications and documents of interest.




CALENDAR

Please check the Events Section of ANSI Online regularly for updated and new event information.




STORE

Buying standards? 

For information about the inventory of thousands of documents available from the eStandards Store (eSS), please visit webstore.ansi.org or contact ANSI Customer Service (212.642.4980, storemanager@ansi.org). 
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